
If you are interested in becoming a Soccer referee
here is an opportunity to take the course locally.

With the popularity of soccer in our area growing
there is always a need for more officials to cover
the games.

The Black Swamp Soccer League is sponsoring a
new referee clinic at The Centre at Bluffton 601 N.
Main St. Bluffton, Ohio.

This clinic will teach you the Laws of the Game and
prepare you to be a certified referee with the
United States Soccer Federation.
Although there is not a minimum age we recommend those interested be 13 years old and up

· Go to https://ohnreferees.gameofficials.net/
· Click on new user
· Create an account
· Pay for the class online.
· You will need to complete the online portion of the class prior to attend-

ing the class on Feb 11th & 13th. Please understand this may take several
hours to complete and you must pass an online test

· You must attend both sessions of the class.
· For complete details check out

http://www.ohnrefs.org/index.cfm?template=starthere

Registration Details

New Soccer Referee Clinic
February 11 & 13, 2014 5:30pm-9:30pm
This is a T uesday , Thursday class

If you have questions you can contact Doug Egts 419-306-4296 or degts@woh.rr.com


